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The children discussed and came up with a classroom agreement for the year ahead. These were chosen to :
-keep us safe

-help us learn

-keep us happy
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Curriculum Newsletter P5 Term 1
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What else can I do?





Although written homework has not begun, you can encourage your child to work on the speed of their tables (both multiplication and division), beginning with x2, x5 and x10. They can also work on their weekly spellings (beginning Unit 2, Mon 14th Sept).





ICT





The children have been given their ‘My School’ login details and have been taught how to access their emails. We have also begun using 


Microsoft Teams and will be developing this further in the coming weeks. They are strongly encouraged to practise accessing this from home. Your support in this is greatly appreciated. 





PE: Mondays and Tuesdays


We will have PE outdoors on these days. Please wear trainers for this (we will not be changing).
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Homework





Please ensure your child has an A4 ‘Tuff Bag’ for taking home their reading books and homework. �


Reading Homework:


From Mon 14th September the children will take home their AR book (see leaflet attached). At the end of the month, they will also take home a Guided Reading book (this should be read and discussed at home in preparation for our guided reading session each Thursday).





Written homework will begin in October.




















                                                                                 





The World Around Us                  


(Science, Technology, Geography and History.) 


Our theme for this term is ‘Reach for the Stars’





Our study will include:





A study of our Solar System – through research, active learning activities, ICT & art


A trip back in time to investigate the lunar landings


Keeping warm in space – a scientific investigation into thermal insulators


‘Alien Soup’ – a scientific investigation into the separation of materials


Investigate the day-to-day life of an astronaut through research and 


practical activities 


Design a moon buggy / rocket/ oxygen tank


Creative Dance session ‘Moonwalk’ – slow motion movement in a weightless environment


ICT: Use of Pro-Bot and onscreen roamer to complete a space mission


Space-related mathematical problem-solving challenges


Creative writing related to our theme


Various aspects of the theme will be presented by the children through Powerpoint and iMovie


A look at role models or ‘stars’ in our lives, aspirations for the future, positive and negative role models.





     The children have been encouraged to become involved in the planning stages of our new theme at the beginning of term. Their ideas for suggested activities are very much welcomed so long as they fit the educational aims of our theme. Therefore, some of the above activities may be subject to change.
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We have also designed posters 


to display around the school 


reminding us all of the importance


of washing our hands!





Our P5 Classroom Agreement


-Be smart and sensible


-Work hard and do your best


-Put up your hand for help


-Keep your distance


- Keep your workspace 


organised and tidy


-Use quiet voices


-Don’t push/shove in games


-Be kind to each other








